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May 1st, 2023 

To: Historic Preservation Review Committee 

From: Eric L. Erhardt, Assistant County Administrative Officer 

Subject: Presentation on future use of the Historic Yaney Street Court House and Elevator Location. 

 

Background 

On April 3rd, 2023, staff made a presentation to the Historic Preservation Review Committee to receive 
comments on the construction of an elevator and future use of the historic Yaney Street Courthouse. It was 
clear that the majority of the committee preferred the option of the exterior elevators, however; additional 
information and a tour of the facility was requested by the Committee. Those tours took place on April 10th 
and April 14th for those who choose to attend.  

In response to the Committee requested for more information, staff has worked with the Historical 
Architect to finalize a draft report. As part of the presentation on May 1st staff will present the 
accompanying draft Historic Building Analysis, updated floor plans depicting which walls will be modified 
or removed as well as new walls that are being proposed. In addition to these documents’ computer-
generated renderings of what an exterior elevator would look like will be presented to the Committee.   

Recommendation 

This presentation is intended to provide the Committee the opportunity to give additional comments on the 
proposed elevator and floor plan at the historic Yaney 


